Greetings from the Naknakim Family!

We are having a great summer and with
that comes different seasons of
ministry. We have had seasons

of collaboration in the ministry

this year and we are excited to

see what the Lord is doing

among our people and

communities.

We have been working together
by teaming up with “Love Corps”
a Korean partnership with
Korean believers to visit and

share the gospel message
through sharing of culture
and food.

We accompanied a team to
our home village Cape Mudge
for a great time of sharing of
songs, dancing and food. This
momentum has been fruitful
as we have restarted services
on Sunday open to all First
Nation .

people.

We also collaborated with members of Cape
Mudge and at the Quadra Island United
Church to build a youth camp focused on
some traditions such as cedar weaving, paddle

making and drum making. This was a time of

learning and sharing as we daily met to finish
our crafts and projects.
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We also had opportunities to share, plan and fellowship over at Vancouver Native

Pentecostal Church recently where we shared youth songs with help from our children and
regular worship.

We ask for prayer as we continue
planning another youth and family
camp, outreach to other reserves and
engage with regular services.

We ask for prayer to build each other
up and be protected.

Carry each other’s burdens, and in this
way you will fulfill the law of Christ.
Galations 6:2

- Thank you very much and God bless!

Broolg ano Alison Naknakim

To support this ministry financially, checks should be made out to NAIM and
mailed to the NAIM Office. They should be designated for Project #705.
Donations can also be made online at www.naim.ca




